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Dear Parents / Guardians, 

World Book Day is fast approaching us. This year it is on Thursday March 3rd.  As usual 
we are inviting the children to come to school dressed as a book character. Please do 
not go to too much expense when buying or making outfits. There are lots of ideas on 
various websites such as: worldbookday.com, mumsnet.com etc. 

 
On the day the children will take part in various activities, so that we can further 
embed our love for books and reading. Children will also be sent home with a World 
Book Day token that they can use to buy selected books for £1. Most Supermarkets 
and WHSmith accept these vouchers.  
 
Please look on our website “Gorse Hall’s Reading Corner”. This section will have in it lots 
of information connected to reading and how we are promoting a reading rich 
environment for your children and further enhancing our reading community.  
 
As always thank you for your continued support. World book day is always a lovely day 
for us in school full of lots of new learning opportunities for your children.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Louise Gledhill and Paula Hennessy (English co-ordinators) 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


